
Lee Heritage Commission 

Meeting Minutes from February 18, 2016 

 

Present were members Scott Bugbee, Anne Jennison, Pat Jenkins, and Laura Gund 

Visitors were Laurel Cox and Amanda Jennison. 

Lee’s 250
th

 celebration: There will be another mast tree event when teams of oxen pull the mast tree from 

the woods behind the church. We agreed that 250
th

 hats should be given to the teamsters, as well as blue t-

shirts. 

Laura made a motion that we donate brown hats and/or blue t-shirts to the Yankee Teamsters. We will 

reimburse the 250th committee if they prefer not to make this donation. Anne seconded the motion and it 

passed unanimously. 

The July 16
th

 week-end will include Militia. The Dearborn’s Company will be the Honor Guard for the 

parade. Boy Scouts will do a camp-out. 

Freese Brothers Band: we discussed having a band concert at the park and Anne will get contact 

information to us. 

Anne made a motion that we spend $100 as a deposit to Freese Bros. Band and have the Board of 

Selectmen sign a contract. Motion passed. 

Records Committee: Anne will have a copy of our Records List to give to Julie Glover at the next Records 

Committee meeting. 

The Land in our Hands: We will ask Martha Butterfield to send her book to us in Word so we can edit it 

and change margins and use font size 12.  Martha feels very strongly about not changing any of her mother’s 

words. 

Moose Plate Grant: Anne suggested we write a letter of intent for the Moose Plate grant, to be used on an 

archive project, buying supplies and paying someone to advise us. 

Scott made a motion that we have Anne write the letter, Laura seconded and the motion passed. 

Next meeting will be March 17, 2016. 

Minutes submitted by Laura Gund 

 

 

 

 


